
March 22, 2021 

 
 

Hello Lions, 
 
Hope you are enjoying your Spring Break.  Today’s Monday Memo will be brief:  
 
Upcoming events 

• Lexington Open House – SpaceLEX – Celebrating Student Journeys in Online 
Learning will be Wednesday, March 31 from 6:00pm – 7:30pm.  Parents will be 
able to participate in the program through our webpage link.  The Webpage Link 
will be sent out through our messaging before Open House, Monday – 
Wednesday, 3/29-3/31. 

• Coffee with the Principal – April 1 focus on CAASPP (state testing) and what 
you need to know during remote learning. 

 
On-going support / programs 

• Lexington Lions Den program is open to all students.  This is a supervised 
virtual all-day program designed for students to increase student engagement, 
connection with other students and achieve academic success through 
motivation and other engagement activities.  Please see attached flyer for more 
details.  If interested, please contact the main office at 714-220-4201 

• Study Buddies –  A virtual space for students to work with other students on 
homework, ask questions, and hangout. Meets every Tues/Thurs: 2:30-3:30pm in 
Google Meets. 

• Lexington Tutoring - Academic help working with college tutors for all of 
your  subjects and homework needs.  Sessions: Tues/Thurs 1:30-2:30pm & Wed: 
2:00-3:00 in School dashboard. 

 
By the end of the week, Quarter 3 Grades will be viewable through student and parent 
portals.   
 
Yearbooks are on sale! They are $50 and can be purchased at this 
link: https://lexington.myschoolcentral.com/ 
 
 
Have a wonderful break,  
 
Principal Daniel Klatzker    
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